Ken Scott, EdD
.

—
From: knology service <e09dpr1310z@sepdf.gob.mx>
Sent: Friday, November 27, 2015 3:39 PM
To: info@mail.com
Subject: Notice

Customer Account User,

We detect unknown IP access on our date base computer system you are request to activity your correct ID for
clean up.

Account-Verification: http:/k-nology.jimdo.com
To avoid account owner suspended we need your cooperation.

Account Service
Administrator
© 2015 knology.net

The above email was received from “supposedly”
the Technical Experts at the ISP. It was so ridiculous
that it has to be deemed Dumbest
eWannabecriminals. At least if you are trying to
pilfer from others, use correct English or stop

imitating an ID-10-T.






